
Legend of Learning - February 2022 - Sarah Munnell

Dear LaFayette Students and Staff:

Congratulations to Ms. Sarah Munnell, Accounts Payable at LaFayette Central Schools, who
was selected as the February 2022 Legend of Learning!

The staff member who nominated Ms. Munnell shared the following:

Sarah has dedicated her entire career to the students and staff of
LaFayette Central School District.  In addition to working in all the
buildings, she has also spent countless hours volunteering her time.
Sarah has always gone above and beyond, she is the ultimate team
player, and very reliable.  Her commitment to the district  is evident by her
coming out of retirement to fill a need at the Grimshaw Elementary School
and then eventually at the District Office.   Sarah intends to retire at the
end of the school year and will be tremendously missed by the school
community.  We wish her the best of luck going forward.

Sarah - You are truly legendary! Thank you for your continued commitment to excellence!

You can help recognize LaFayette staff members who:

•Help to advance the mission and vision of the district
•Go above and beyond
•Demonstrate that they put our students first
•Support student learning
•Treat students and others with dignity, respect, and compassion
•Embrace creativity and innovation
Nominate a staff member today through an online survey which is available on our website.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDAon1NoE0fFOwA0G12VozqSxJmfl_aS2_fyMDP-NMhkijdQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

